NOTICE
TO

AIRMEN

Effective , the Civil Aviation
Authority Bahamas will be implementing a
mandatory air law examination for all
airmen seeking initial and renewed
licenses.

This examination aims to enhance aviation
safety standards by ensuring a
comprehensive understanding of aviation
regulations and protocols.

The exam portal can be visited at
https://caabahamascaai.aspegexams.com

For more information, please Vvisit



https://caabahamascaai.aspeqexams.com
https://caabahamas.com/exams



